
January 9, 1974 

Rabbi Irving Greenberg 
3358 Ocean Harbor Drive 
Oceanside, L.I. 11572 

Dear Yitz: 

I am pleased to enclose a check for $360, 

the fee for your splendid talk ttat last 
Sunday night. 

You were, as I stated publicly, 
exceedingly stimulating. There is much, 
very much, that I have to add to what 
I said publicly about the substantive 
points of your position. However, I 
suppose, that will have to wait for 
another occasion. 

Mindy joins me in affectionate regards 
to Blu. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: cw 

Enc. 


